
 

 
 
 
 
 

 N O T I C E 
 

 

In view of the need to revisit and re-evaluate the requirements and approved budget for the contract of the 

Procurement of Uniforms for GPPB-TSO, Request for Quotation No. 2024-AD-009 is hereby cancelled 

subject to its reposting after completion of the evaluation. 

 

Please be guided accordingly. 

 

Issued this 25th day of September 2024. 
 
 
 
 
JULIE D. ABRIGO 
Chief Administrative Officer, AD 
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